Welcoming Liam Ryan

Written by Administrator Monday, 25 April 2016 19:36 -

Tuesday April 19 marked the first meeting of the new IHLTA committee following on from our recent AGM.

Paddy O'Mahony and Robert McCutcheon are respectively staying on as Chairman and Treasurer while Gerry Scully is our new Secretary. Barbara Murphy and Kevin Hickey will remain on the Committee.

We would also like to welcome Liam Ryan, pictured below at our Mass in February, to the Committee.

We have many significant events planned for the coming year, not least the VHI Women's Mini-Marathon in June and the European Transplant Games in July.

We will strive to serve the IHLTA to the very best of our abilities during this period and into the future.

